
Cabinet-in-Confidence




Subject: Support for national CDS scheme

As a citizen of Australia who is concerned about the environment and, in particular, about the amount of wastage and landfill that we as a nation produce each year I am writing to support the adoption of a national Container Deposit Scheme (CDS) that will substantially reduce the amount of beverage container waste in a way that is cost-effective, pollution-reducing and that could potentially create jobs. I work in a large tertiray education institution and witness every day the shocking number of plastic containers that are either put into general waste, or worse, left lying around to pollute waterways and green areas. I also live near a creek that is constantly polluted by build ups of plastic containers around its banks and in gathering points such as near bridges and rock pools. It saddens me to think that is occurring all around Australia with significant consequences to our current and future environment.

I urge for the adoption (not debate, but implementation) of a national CDS to improve recycling rates and promote better waste management.

Yours sincerely,
Areana Eivers
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